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From: Sheri Furman  
To: North Ventura Coordinated Area Plan NVCAP@CityofPaloAlto.org 
Subject: NVCAP Perkins and Will Proposals 
Date: Thu 2/26/2020 9:41 AM 
 
 
Please see the attached letter from Palo Alto Neighborhoods (PAN) regarding the Perkins and Will 
proposals. 
 
Sheri Furman 
 
TO: NVCAP@cityofpaloalto.org 
CC: Jonathan Lait, Ed Shikada 

RE: Perkins and Will Proposals 

Dear NVCAP Working Group Members: 
Thank you, Working Group Members, for volunteering your time and talents to the task of envisioning 
the future of north Ventura. 
At its February meeting, PAN members voted unanimously to send a letter to you and to copy City staff 
outlining our concerns about the process and with the three Perkins and Will proposals.   
PAN’s primary concern is that none of the three options offered by the City’s consultants address the 
housing problem as defined in the Housing Element of the Comp Plan.  We understand that the three 
proposals were as much of a surprise to many of you as they were to us and other members of the 
community who are watching the process.  As you well know, what the city desperately needs is below-
market-rate housing, that is, housing at 80 percent of area median income and below. We need housing 
for teachers, first responders, service workers, people on fixed income and people who work for the 
city. None of the proposals target the City’s below-market-rate housing needs or reflect your best 
efforts input at the meetings.  
The proposals actually make the housing shortage worse because the additional commercial space willl 
exacerbate the jobs-housing imbalance that we are trying to address in the first place. The property 
owner has indicated it cannot afford to build housing-only on the site. The proposals appear to solve the 
needs and interests of the owner and not the City and do not reflect the majority of the Working 
Group’s intent as well. 
A second concern is the net negative impact these proposals will have on Ventura and Mayfield. The 
most drastic of the proposals would essentially insert 1/10th of the city’s population into one tiny 
neighborhood.  And none of the proposals provide adequate parkland to serve the new neighbors in the 
plan area. Nor do the plans offer any amenities for the neighborhoods impacted.  The density of all 
three proposals goes well beyond the current zoning of RM-30 and well beyond what is called for in the 
Comp Plan.  The density singles out one neighborhood, the most modest neighborhood, the most 
socially and economically diverse, for density equal to Manhattan. Why? 
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A third concern is the failure to provide data requested from the staff. There have been repeated calls 
by members of the working group and the community for more data since the inception of the working 
group.  An Existing Conditions Report was requested but never provided, and dozens of questions and 
suggestions ignored, apparently because the staff didn’t have time to address the concerns of or to pull 
together the needed reports for the group the City appointed. How can you expect the working group to 
make decisions without having this valuable data?   
A fourth and final concern is that the City has wasted money on consultants who have delivered 
proposals that have nothing to do with the wishes of the majority of the working group.  One wonders 
where the consultants, 8 of whom were being paid to attend the last NVCAP meeting, found their ideas. 
They certainly didn't come from the working group meetings. 
PAN recommends rejecting all three proposals and going back to the drawing board to look for creative 
and aggressive solutions to putting the type of housing we need at the site.   
Here is just one such alternative proposal.  What if we could build 400 below-market-rate housing units 
in Palo Alto at zero cost to residents?  What if the City, working with the appropriate agencies, 
purchased the 12.38 acre Fry's site, through eminent domain if necessary, and built approximately 400 
below-market units on it to replace the offices there now.  Just $6 million a year from the proposed 
business tax revenue would be enough to finance this, per one estimate that our volunteers have looked 
at. The City has used eminent domain before and to build housing! 
This is the type of innovative idea we believe the City should be looking at to build the housing we need. 
Thank you. 
Sheri Furman 
Becky Sanders 
Co-Chairs 
Palo Alto Neighborhoods 
 
 
From: Kevin Burke  
To: North Ventura Coordinated Area Plan NVCAP@CityofPaloAlto.org 
Subject: Support more housing at North Ventura site 
Date: Thu 2/27/2020 2:31 PM 
 
I think this is an excellent place for more housing and given the city's jobs/housing imbalance you should 
be looking to build 10 or more stories on this lot.  
 
Kevin Burke  
 
 
From: Amie Ashton  
To: North Ventura Coordinated Area Plan NVCAP@CityofPaloAlto.org 
Subject: Density and Bike/Ped 
Date: Thu 2/27/2020 2:43 PM 
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Dear NVCAP,  
 
I cannot attend tonight's meeting but wants to cast a resounding vote for very high-density housing, 
limited parking, and loads of bike/ped connections to Cal Ave, Caltrain, schools, and area employment 
centers (i.e Stanford Research Park).  
 
We get one shot here. Load 400 units into 12 story buildings and include a park.  
 
Be bold and discourage driving and car ownership with shared parking at 0.3 spaces or less.  
 
Don't let this plan go with 35 lame townhomes and some office. It is too important of a site for that 
nonsense. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Amie Ashton 
 
 
From: Randy Mont-Reynaud  
To: North Ventura Coordinated Area Plan NVCAP@CityofPaloAlto.org 
Subject: Housing for All - Affordable- and I mean AFFORDABLE- Housing, rentals 
Date: Thu 2/27/2020 3:29 PM 
 
 
Hello neighbors, 
 
Especially now, today. It is more than a disgrace that we have veterans and a large homeless population, 
a population of homeless workers, without housing. Seniors, children, workers, teachers —- We are your 
workers we are your teachers we are your grandparents.   
-Housing for others provides and protects sanitation and health and You, too!  
- The Fry's site should be built and densely built for affordable housing for all who need it, As many as 
need it. 
- Where do you draw the line? I don’t know but before you start drawing lines, start drawing 
architectural plans for housing, for housing units and importantly for housing veterans and seniors and 
workers and teachers and people currently on the street. 
- Historic site? If Palo Alto feels an acute need to dedicate part of the Frye site as a historic site, let them 
put up a plaque on one of the affordable housing apartment units and thank the Person or persons who 
made it possible to address the chronic housing problem, which is truly historic.  
Building affordable housing will be a truly historic move in Palo Alto’s history particularly Palo Alto’s 
recent history. 
--  
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With warmest regards, 
 
Randy Mont-Reynaud, PhD 
Our 501 c-3 is "If Pigs Could Fly - Haiti"  Visit us here: 
PLEASE HAVE A PEEK? If Pigs Could Fly Haiti, Fall 2019 Newsletter: 
http://www.qmmunicate.org/HaitiFall19.pdf 
My blog: http://www.haitinextdoor.com/ 
www.ifpigscouldflyhaiti.org 
 
 
From: Jared Bernstein To: North Ventura Coordinated Area Plan <NVCAP@CityofPaloAlto.org> 
Subject: North Ventura 
Date: Thu 2/27/2020 3:32 PM 
 
Dear City, 
Cannot be at the meeting tonight. 
My thoughts: 
Good to have a dense and HIGH section of this development. 
It is NEAR the CalTrain Station!! 
Let's put 4-5 (or even 6) stories 
     (at least for the end of this plot of land that's nearest the RR Station). 
Also, why not SOME retail on the ground floors. 
 
  Jared Bernstein   
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